
Deal, Matthew 

12/27/2010 11:56:21 AM 

Lavinson, Melissa A
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MALP45107730); Kline, 
Steven L. (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=SLK5)
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Deal, Matthew (matthew.deal@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: RE: Possible meeting January 5th or 7th

Melissa & Steve:

Brian Cherry suggested that I contact you to see about a possible meeting 
while I am in DC. There are a couple reasons for the meeting: 1) to get a
better understanding of how PG&E balances the state vs federal initiatives; 
and 2) get an opinion from folks involved in California energy and 
environmental initiatives that have exposure to the national as well as 
other state's initiatives essentially people that are at arms-length and 
possibly a bit more objective than those dealing with the issues every day.

If you are available on either January 5th or 7th I would appreciate the 
opportunity to meet with you; if not, perhaps we could schedule a meeting 
during the NARUC winter meetings.

Thanks,

Matthew Deal

Director, Policy & Planning Division

California Public Utilities Commission

415.703.2576 (office)

202.528.5008 (mobile)

matthew.deal0cpuc.ca.gov
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